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ROUTE 16 CONSTRUCTION SUMMARY REPORT 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 31, 2017 BERLIN, NEW HAMPSHIRE  

 

  It will be worth it! 
ANTICIPATED CONSTRUCTION PHASING 
• Phase I – Mill and Overlay (Twelfth St. north) 
• Phase II – Full Reconstruction (Seventh – Eighth St. and Twelfth St. 

intersection) 
• Phase III – Full Reconstruction (St. Anne’s Church to Twelfth St. 

intersection, excluding Phase II area) 

WORK PROGRESS (Last 2 Weeks) 
• Phase I – Complete.   
• Phase II – No work scheduled until June 15, 2017.  
• Phase III – Ongoing 

− Removed old and installed new drainage from Ninth Street to 
Eleventh Street. 

− Overhead utility reconstruction continues to progress.  St. Anne’s 
Church to Eternal Machines is complete; nearly complete up to 
Seventh St.  

WORK SCHEDULED (Next 2 Weeks) 
• Phase III  

− Drainage installations are moving toward completion between Eighth 
St. and Twelfth St.  

− Drainage installations will begin between Iceland St. and Viking St.   
− Loaming and seeding will continue along northbound lane between 

Cambridge St. & Maple St.  
− Sidewalk construction will begin, starting near Northern Lights and 

moving north.  
 

 
MAINTENANCE OF TRAFFIC 
The southbound detour will continue from Twelfth St. to 
Eighth St. until drainage installations are complete.  This 
detour will also be utilized during box-cutting of the road to 
prepare for new gravels and pavement.   
 
Please note, on-street parking spaces will likely be utilized 
by construction equipment during sidewalk construction 
starting near Northern Lights and moving north.     
 

Thank you for your continued patience!      
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